From: Loudoun County Public Schools <BlackboardMN@LCPS.org>

**Sent:** Friday, June 24, 2022 6:00 PM

**To:** Loudoun County Public Schools Recipients

**Subject:** LCPS Community Information Meeting on Future School Facility Projects



## LOUDOUN COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

"Empowering all students to make meaningful contributions to the

On Thursday, June 30, 2022, at 6:00 p.m., Loudoun County Public Schools (LCPS) Support Services staff will host a community meeting to share information on funded, planned, and proposed school facility projects. The June 30 meeting will include a general overview of LCPS' Fiscal Year 2023 capital budgets but focus on school projects in Central Loudoun and Leesburg, including a conversation on plans under consideration for Loudoun County High School.

Please review the attached notice for more information on the June 30 meeting.

Thank you.

## Attachments:



messages/attachments/b8507bda5eba39a002922c119e2cd2cd/LCPS\_PUBLIC\_NOTICE\_Support\_Services\_Community\_ Mtgs\_June\_2022\_Final.pdf (103.7 KB)

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Loudoun County Public Schools. If you wish to stop receiving email updates sent through the Blackboard service, please <u>unsubscribe</u>.

Loudoun County Public Schools | Administration Building21000 Education Court, Ashburn, VA 20148 | 703-996-2199